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I oppose HB3063
 
Doctors, CDC, and pharmaceutical companies should not be able to devise whatever
immunization schedule they want, and the government mandate parents to comply. 
  
A parent should have a right to decide what immunizations to give their children; and
still have access to public education.
 
I strongly oppose the government mandating all immunizations.  I AM ASKING YOU
PLEASE PROTECT OUR NATURAL RIGHTS AS PARENTS!
 
Thank you, 
Suzanne Hansen

Suzanne Hansen RN BSN
Baby Nurse ~ Newborn Care Specialist
Pediatric Sleep Coach
H~503.543.8674
C~503.720.5652
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